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Fortius and will work side by side with Fortius staff during each of the 10 sessions.  This 

program, including transportation, will be fully funded by The Fortius Foundation and is 

being offered to the district at no cost. 

 

Recommendation:   THAT the Board of Education receive this information. 

 

 

3.  Next Meeting 

 

The next committee meeting will take place on Monday, November 6, 2017 at 4:30 pm. 

 

 

4.  Adjournment 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:45 pm. 
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POLICY COMMITTEE 

Reporting to Public Session Monday, October 23, 2017 

 

 

The Policy Committee met on October 16, 2017 at 5:00 p.m.  In attendance were Trustees 

Gary Wong (Chair), Harman Pandher and Ron Burton (by phone), Superintendent of 

Schools, Gina Niccoli-Moen, Secretary-Treasurer, Russell Horswill and  Jen Mezei, 

Burnaby DPAC. 

 

 

1. Policies circulated as Notice of Motion (attached) 

 

Policy No. 4.05.00 Workplace Bullying and Harassment Prevention 

Policy No. 5.45.00 Sexual Orientation/Gender Identity 

 

At the June 26, 2017 public session meeting the Board approved for circulation as Notice 

of Motion the above draft policies.  No feedback was received. The committee members 

gave the policies a final review. Some minor wording changes were made, and the policies 

and regulations are now being recommended to the Board for final approval. 
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4.  Adjournment 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 pm 

 

 

5. Date of Next Meeting 
 

The date of the next Policy Committee is November 20, 2017 
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YOUTH AND COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE 

Reporting to Public Session Monday, October 23, 2017 

 

The Youth and Community Services Committee (YCSC) met on Tuesday, October 3, 2017 

at 5:30 pm.  In attendance were Trustees Baljinder Narang (chair) and Harman Pandher, 

Assistant Superintendent Roberto Bombelli, and DPAC Representative Jocelyn 

Schonekess. 

 

 

1.  Reports from Community Committees 

 

Trustees who represent the Board on community committees updated the YCSC on items 

that would be of interest to the Board. 

 

City of Burnaby’s Task Force on the Sexual Exploitation of Children and Youth 

 

Trustee Narang reported on the
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interactive workshops for youth aged ten and up since 1999 in the Metro Vancouver, 

Nanaimo and Kamloops areas.  There are a variety of workshops available for Burnaby 

District schools that connect to curriculum. 

 

Recommendation:  THAT the Board of Education receive this information. 

 

 

4.  Safe and Caring Schools Update 
 

Roberto Bombelli, Assistant Superintendent, shared the final draft of 'Opioid Overdose 

Recognition and Response Guidelines for Naloxone Use’.  The Guidelines will go out to 

Secondary and Elementary Administrators at October meetings.  Training for Secondary 

Administrators and other identified staff is planned for October and Naloxone kits are being 

purchased for Secondary Schools and Alt Program sites. 

 

Recommendation:  THAT the Board of Education receive this information. 

 

 

5.  New Business/Updates 
 

a) Burnaby RCMP Scavenger Hunt Contest 2017 

 

Burnaby RCMP and SD41 will engage youth within the Burnaby School District through 

social media with various tasks that promote school and personal safety while providing 

education in a relatable manner.  The target audience is secondary students and ‘tasks’ will 

be tweeted out twice a week for youth to complete and then post their submissions through 

their social media accounts.  Once each ‘task’ is completed, participants move closer to 

unlocking the ‘safe’ to reveal a prize at the end of the contest.  Burnaby RCMP will also 

link additional information, through tweets, to engage parents in these activities and 

provide other safety tips online. 

 

Recommendation:  THAT the Board of Education receive this information. 

 

6.  Adjournment 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 pm. 


